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Comments: The wilderness area of Brasstown Bald and the Appalachian Trail area does not need the noise of

shooting nor the safety hazards of a range this close. There is already a range in Towns County that can be

heard on the Jacks Gap trail to Brasstown Bald. Why doesn't Towns and Union work together to share the

shooting range already there. Why spend more money for the few who belong to the gun club. All taxpayers are

paying.


